23 June 1952

Dear Mr. Harvey:

On the occasion of his approving the CIA Career Service Program, General Smith asked that I transmit to you his appreciation of the contribution that you made to the planning of the Program as member of the Working Group on Carear Benefits. It is his hope that you will give the CIA Career Service Board that will soon come into existence the advice and the benefit of your experience which you so freely gave the Career Service Committee.

A copy of this letter is being placed in your official personnel folder.

Sincerely,

MATTHEW BAIRD
Acting Assistant Director
(Personnel)

Mr. William K. Harvey Office of Special Operations

